
THE NATCA PODCAST: National Safety Committee
Chair Chrissy Padgett & CFS 2022

This week on the
NATCA Podcast,
National Safety
Committee Chair
Chrissy Padgett talks
about the upcoming
Communicating For
Safety (CFS)
Conference, union
activism, and the
importance of working
together. She talks
about how NATCA
members’ day-to-day
work is affected by the
discussions and
collaboration that takes
place at CFS, and what
she’s looking forward to

most about the conference for 2022. 
 
“Everything we do is part of that union spirit — that is, we work together,
regardless of whether it’s internal to NATCA or it’s external and
collaboratively with many different counterparts,” she says. “It’s about talking
together and working together.”
 
Tune in wherever you listen to podcasts, or here.

Register Now for CFS 2022

Registration continues for Communicating For Safety 2022. CFS is returning
to Bally's Las Vegas on Sept. 12-14 to bring together NATCA members,
representatives from the FAA, and leaders of the aviation community to
discuss an array of safety and modernization topics.

https://soundcloud.com/natcapodcast/getting-excited-about-cfs-2022-with-chrissy-padgett?utm_source=clipboard&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=social_sharing


On August 9, the hotel room block will be cut off. After the cut-off, rooms will
no longer be guaranteed and are subject to availability.

Register for CFS today at: https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/cfs-2022-
registration/.

Keep up with all the latest news and information about CFS 2022 on our
event webpage at natca.org/cfs.

NATCA Staff Spotlight: Political and Legislative
Representative Annika Olson

We have an amazing
National Office staff
that our membership
can be very proud of.
Today we’re featuring
one of the newest
members of NATCA’s
staff: Political and
Legislative
Representative Annika

https://www.natca.org/events/cfs/


Olson. Recently
relocated to
Washington, Olson
joins the Government
Affairs staff from Austin
where she served as
the Assistant Director of
Policy Research for the
Institute of Urban Policy
Research and Analysis
at the University of
Texas.  
 
Annika is returning to
the D.C. area where
she previously obtained
graduate degrees in
public policy and
psychology at
Georgetown University. We are excited to introduce our Annika as an
important new member of our NATCA family!

Read more here.
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